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April 10,2007 

The Honorable Joshua Bolten 
Assistant to the President and Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Mr. Bolten: 

On March 16,2007, the Committee wrote to you requesting information about 
investigative steps taken by the White House following the disclosure by White House officials 
of the classified employment status of CIA officer Valerie Plame Wilson. As explained in the 
March 16 letter, James Knodell, Director of the Office of Security at the White House, provided 
testimony that raises serious questions about whether the security practices being followed by the 
White House are sufficient to protect our nation's most sensitive secrets. You have not 
responded to the Committee's inquiry. 

I am writing to request that you provide a complete response to the March 16 letter by 
Monday, April 16,2007. 

The Committee on Oversight and Government Reform is the principal oversight 
committee in the House of Representatives and has broad oversight jurisdiction as set forth in 
House Rule X. If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact David Rapallo of 
the Committee staff at (202) 225-5420. 

Sincerely, 

Henry A. Waxman 
Chairman 

cc: Tom Davis 
Ranking Minority Member 


